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Weekly News  

 
 

Sunday 11th August 2024 
 

   Trinity 11 
 

10.30am: All Age Service at Holy Trinity: Led by 
John Chettleburgh 

Welcome 
You are warmly welcome to join us for any of our services -                                       

if you are new please make yourself known to us and please join us 
for coffee or tea after the service. 

Jesus asked, “Were not all ten cleansed? Where are 
the other nine? Has no one returned to give praise 
to God except this foreigner?” Then he said to 
him, “Rise and go; your faith has made you well.  
          Luke 17:17-19  
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 Services for 18th August 2024 
Trinity 12 

10.30am: St Thomas: Morning Worship with Junior Church 
Special: Led by Paul Edwards 
Flowers: Barbara Rogers 
10.30am: St John’s: Holy Communion: Led by Liz Gifford 

Date for your Diary 
8th September—keep this date free for a possible lunch and prayer event 
after the morning service. More info to follow. 

St Thomas’ Cream Tea - Friday 16th August at 3pm 
If you don’t want to miss out on scrumptious 
scones with strawberries and cream, delicious 
cakes and tasty sandwiches, all to the accompani-
ment of gentle piano and flute music please sign 
up on the list in Church or get in touch with Linda, 
Pat or Kay. 
Sunday 11th August is the last day to sign up for this delicious event! 

Display of Standing with Giants, an armed forces Charity 
By the White Horse, Westbury, same side of the road as the car park. About 
30 huge metal figures. Impressive! There for another couple of weeks.  

New Church Directory 
The new church directory is available at the back of church, please collect 
your named copy, if you’d like an additional copy please see John Reynolds. 
Thank you for all the hard work put in by John to produce this document. 

Eileen Whale 
For those of you who remember her, Eileen Whale passed away recently, 
her funeral will be,  The Parish Church of St. John the Baptist, Colerne. 
Wednesday 14th August at 12 noon. 



 

Thank You 
Thank you to those who turned out on Thursday morning to begin 
work on the vicarage garden and other areas around the church. 
Thanks, especially to Perran for felling the large dead ash tree. We 
will arrange another working party soon.  

Thank you to Kevin who has started the refurbishments in the 
Audrey Prentice Room by removing the old kitchen units and in-
stalling smart new ones.  


